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Bozajian, Shapiro, and Albrecht Elected to 

Calabasas City Council 
 

Calabasas City Councilmembers James R. Bozajian and David J. Shapiro have 

been re-elected to their Council posts, and Edward Albrecht will join them after 
winning a seat vacated by Mary Sue Maurer. Bozajian led all candidates with 
29.54% of the vote, Shapiro received 28.21%, and Albrecht received 14.82%. 

Candidates Monica Parmar and Brian Cameron received 14.21% and 13.22% 
of votes, respectively. 
 

The Calabasas City Council will certify the results at its December 14th Special 
Reorganization meeting at 7:00pm in Calabasas City Hall, at which time all the 
election winners will be sworn-in for their 4-year terms. 

 
Bozajian was first elected to the Calabasas City Council in 1997, and has 
served as Mayor in 1998-1999, 2003-2004, 2007-2008, 2011-2012, 2015-

2016, 2020-2021. Mayor pro Tem Shapiro was first elected in 2013, serving as 
Mayor in 2014-2015 and 2018-2019.  
 

Albrecht comes to the City of Calabasas having served as Chair for The 
Foundation for Pierce College from 2015-2022, and currently as the 
Immediate Past-Chair. He was also a member of the Calabasas Senior Center 

Task Force, and has been President of The Greater Mulwood Homeowners 
Association from 2013 – present. His most recent post with Calabasas was as 
a member of the Calabasas Public Safety Commission  
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